
      
      
     
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Ken Masters 
3390 Clubhouse Road 
Utica, Mississippi 39175 
 
Dear Mr. Masters: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment with you.  Unfortunately, Governor 
Musgrove is unable to schedule an appointment to meet with you at 
this time; however, he has asked his Chief Legal Counsel, Peyton 
Prospere to meet with you on his behalf.  Please expect a call from 
Mr. Prospere in the near future to set up a convenient time for the 
two of you to meet.  

 

Governor Musgrove regrets that he is unable to schedule an 
appointment with you, but he sincerely hopes that your meeting 
with Mr. Prospere is successful.  Should you have any questions, 
please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-
3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Robin Read, President and CEO 
National Foundation for Women Legislator’s, Inc. 
910 16th. Street, NW, Suite 100 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
 
Dear Ms. Read: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
speak at the 2001 NOWL Annual Conference in San Juan, Puerto 
Rico.  Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove will be unable to attend; 
however, he has asked Armerita Tell and Felicia Gavin to attend on 
his behalf.  Please expect a call from either Ms. Tell or Ms. Gavin 
in the near future to get all the details. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Paul A. Callens, Director 
North Mississippi State Hospital 
1937 Briar Ridge Road 
Tupelo, MS 38804 
 
Dear Mr. Callens: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Department of Mental Health and the North Mississippi 
State Hospital’s ground breaking for your 17th Crisis Intervention 
Center on Thursday, September 20, 2001.  Unfortunately, due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be able to 
attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event; however, Steve Hale or Bill Renick will be 
attending on the Governor’s behalf.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax 
(601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Jones County Chamber of Commerce 
Post Office Box 527 
Laurel, MS 39441 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend Business After Hours on Tuesday, August 7, 2001.  
Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event; however,  Steve Hale will be attending on the 
Governor’s behalf.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Barbana Douglass 
 
Jackson, MS  
 
Dear Douglass: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule a meeting with you at 
this time; however, he has asked his Citizen and Community 
Services Director Armerita Tell to meet with you on his behalf.  
Please expect a call from Ms. Tell in the near future to set up a 
convenient time for this meeting with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he is unable to meet with you at this 
time, but he sincerely hopes that your meeting with Ms. Tell is 
successful.  Should you have any questions, please contact me by 
phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mrs. Patricia Dillard 
Imani Wellness Center 
205 Park Avenue 
Indianola, MS  38751  
 
Dear Mrs. Dillard: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Health Coalition Meeting on Thursday, August 16, 2001.  
Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend; however, he has asked his 
Deputy Counsel, Debbie Shearer to attend on his behalf.  Please 
expect a call from Ms. Shearer in the near future to touch base with 
you on this. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
attend this special meeting and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Denise Simons 
Touch One & Associates 
3370 Sea Avenue 
Gulfport, MS  39501 
 
Dear Ms. Simons: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule an appointment to meet 
with you at this time; however, he has asked his Citizen and 
Community Services Director, Armerita Tell to meet with you on 
his behalf.  Please expect a call from Ms. Tell in the near future to 
schedule a convenient to meet with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
meet with you, but he sincerely hopes that your meeting with Ms. 
Tell is successful.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Bobby D. Mangun 
406 County Line Road 
Mendenhall, MS 34114 
 
Dear Mr. Mangun: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule a meeting with you at 
this time; however, he has asked his Chief Legal Counsel Peyton 
Prospere to meet with you on his behalf.  Please expect a call from 
Mr. Prospere in the near future to schedule a convenient time to 
meet with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
meet with you, but he sincerely hopes that your meeting with Mr. 
Prospere is successful.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Ed Harget 
 
Charleston, MS  
 
Dear Mr. Harget: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you .  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to meet with you at this time; 
however, he has asked his Chief Legal Counsel Peyton Prospere to 
meet with you on his behalf.  Please expect a call from Mr. 
Prospere in the near future to schedule a convenient time for you to 
meet with him. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
meet with you, but he sincerely hopes that your meeting with Mr. 
Prospere is successful.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 31, 2001 
 
 
 
Congressman Ronnie Shows 
245 E. Capitol, Suite 222 
Jackson, MS  39201 
 
Dear Congressman Shows: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend Congressman Ronnie Shows Second Annual "For the People 
Tour.”  Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove will be unable to attend; 
however, he has asked his Citizen and Community Services 
Director Armerita Tell to attend on his behalf.  Please expect a call 
from Ms. Tell in the near future to touch base with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
attend, but he knows that Ms. Tell will represent him well.  Should 
you have any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-
2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Mayor Paul C. Artman, Jr. 
City of Greenville 
P.O. Box 897 
Greenville, MS  38702-0897 
 
Dear Mayor Artman: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Regional Legislative Planning Meeting on August 9, 
2001.  Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend.  However, he has asked his 
Economic Development Director, Steve Hale to attend on his 
behalf.  Please expect a call from Mr. Hale in the near future to 
touch base with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to this 
meeting, but he knows that Mr. Hale will represent him well.  
Should you have any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 
359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



 
 
 

 
 
 
July 30, 2001 

 
 
 
Senator Ron Farris 
415 Rebecca Avenue 
Hattiesburg, MS  39401              
 
Dear Senator Farris: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to to 
attend the Ground Breaking Ceremony for the Mississippi 
Advanced Technology Center for Pearl River Community College.  
Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove is unable to attend; however, he 
has asked his Economic Development Director, Steve Hale to 
attend on his behalf.  Please expect a call from Mr. Hale in the near 
future to touch base with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will be unable to attend, but he 
hopes that the ceremony is a great success.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax 
(601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
August 14, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Clarice D. Coney, Director 
Teens Saving Minds and Bodies Program 
642 George Washington Avenue 
Canton, MS  39046 
 
Dear Ms. Coney: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Teens Saving Minds and Bodies meetings which will 
take place on Saturdays between July 14 and August 18, 2001.  
Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove will be unable to attend; 
however, he has asked his Citizens and Community Services 
Director, Ms. Armerita Tell to attend on his behalf.  Please expect a 
call from Ms. Tell in the near future to touch base with you. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
meet with you, but he sincerely hopes that your meetings are a 
success because the youth of today are our future.  Should you have 
any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by 
fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
August 13, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Ed Mattox 
533 CR 855 
Shannon, MS  38868 
 
Dear Mr. Mattox: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Municipal Water & Pollution Control Operators 
Associational Meeting on October 12, 2001.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove will be unable to attend; however, he has asked 
his Planning and Policy Director, Michael Boyd to attend on his 
behalf.   

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
attend this important meeting, and he sends his best wishes for a 
successful meeting.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc 


